
November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  052-816-201-010.00 
JOHN E DOCTER 
1750 MIRRO DR  
MANITOWOC, WI 54220 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (1750 Mirro Drive) 
as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about any 
drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  052-809-404-040.00 
KYLE G RESCH ADRIENNE BASTIANELLI 
1924 WOODLAND DR 
MANITOWOC, WI 54220 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (1924 Woodland 
Drive) as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about 
any drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  052-809-404-010.00 
305 TAYLOR STREET LLC 
ATTN: RICHARD CAREY 
1700 MONROE ST 
TWO RIVERS, WI 54241 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (2122 Woodland 
Drive) as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about 
any drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  018-010-010-004.00 
GREGORY J SIEBERT 
PO BOX 12 
FRANCIS CREEK, WI 54214 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (2509 Woodland 
Drive) as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about 
any drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  018-010-010-003.00 
DAVID & AMY J BASKEN 
2519 WOODLAND DR 
MANITOWOC, WI 54220 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (2519 Woodland 
Drive) as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about 
any drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


November 12, 2021 
 
 
Parcel ID:  009-109-004-000.00 
DUNES TREE FARM LLC 
ATTN: LAUREL DENHEIJER 
2722 WOODLAND DR 
MANITOWOC, WI 54220 
 
 
RE: Private Potable Well Sampling for PFAS 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is having a contractor, AECOM, conduct sampling of 
private potable (drinking water) wells in your area due to the potential presence of groundwater contaminated 
with per- and polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). The DNR has identified your property (2722 Woodland 
Drive) as being potentially eligible for sampling and is requesting that you provide additional information about 
any drinking water supply wells on your property.  
  
The DNR was recently notified that PFAS contaminants were found in groundwater at the property located at 
2009 Mirro Drive. The PFAS data is available online on DNR’s public database called BRRTS on the Web 
(BOTW); go to dnr.wi.gov, search “BOTW” and enter BRRTS # 02-36-588656. At this time, the extent of 
contamination is unknown. The DNR is having AECOM conduct sampling of drinking water wells in the area to 
ensure that your drinking water is not impacted by PFAS. 
 
The DNR asks that you complete the enclosed forms, including the Potable Well Survey and an Access 
Permission Agreement. The well survey is a questionnaire that will provide the DNR and AECOM with 
information about the well(s) on your property, where to sample your well, and your contact information so that 
AECOM can coordinate a time with you to sample your drinking water well. The access agreement is a document 
that gives AECOM permission to sample the well on your property. There will be no cost to you to have your 
well sampled if you agree in writing to participate in this sampling event. You will be informed of the results 
within 10 business days if your well is sampled.  
 
If you choose to participate in the complimentary sampling program:  

• Complete attached Potable Well Survey;  
• Complete the Access Permission Agreement; and 
• Return forms to DNR as soon as possible using the self-addressed and stamped envelope or email them 

to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. Forms should be submitted no later than November 19, 2021.  
 
Following receipt of the forms, AECOM will follow up with you to coordinate the sampling date and time. 
AECOM’s team will then be on-site at your property to sample your well. You are not required to have your well 
sampled; however, the DNR recommends that you have your well sampled to provide detailed information about 
potential PFAS in your drinking water. If you choose to opt out of the sampling program, the DNR requests 
that you return the Potable Well Survey indicating you are opting out, no later than November 19, 2021. 
  
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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If you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact the DNR Project Manager 
Tauren Beggs at 920-510-3472 or at Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tauren R. Beggs 
DNR Project Manager 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Potable Well Survey  
2. Access Permission Agreement  

 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: joncharleshenry@gmail.com 
Subject: Please Respond: Private Well Survey and Access Agreement 
Attachments: Access_Agreement.pdf; Well_Survey.pdf 
 
Hi Jon,  
 
I left you a voicemail as well. If you are still interested in getting your private well sampled, I have 
attached the private well survey and access agreement to print and fill out, scan, and email back to me.  
 
The contractor AECOM will then follow up with you to coordinate the date and time for sampling your 
well.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at my work cell phone number below.  
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 

 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
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POTABLE (Drinking Water) WELL SURVEY 

(Return in the pre-paid envelope or email – Please submit no later than November 19, 2021) 

 

County Tax Parcel ID Number:    
 
Name (Owner):     

 
Name (Occupant):      

 
Property Address:    

 
Mailing Address (if different):     

 
Contact Number: (Owner)   (Occupant)     

  
 
 

 

1) From where do you obtain your drinking water? 

 

a)   Municipal Water Supply  

b)   Private Well Water 

2)   If you have a water well or wells, please answer the following questions: 

 

a)   How many water wells do you have on your property?    

b)   How many of your water wells are used as a drinking water source?    

c)   Are all the wells on your property currently in use?  Yes                 No 

d)   If no, is the well(s) that is not in use usable, unusable, or sealed? 

Usable                 Unusable                   Sealed  

If multiple wells are not in use, please describe:               

               

       e)   Please check all that apply regarding the usage of your well water: 

Potable*  Irrigation  Livestock  Other     

*Potable refers to drinking water consumed by humans  

f)   Where are the well/wells located on your property (please describe):        

               

                    

        g)   When was the well/wells installed (if known)?    

        h)   What are the depths of the well/wells (if known)?                                                       
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i)   What are the diameters of the wells (if known)?                 

j)   Do you have a copy of the well construction form or boring log?  Yes                      No 

                  If Yes, please include a copy of the form if you are able.   

k)   Do you have any treatment on your well(s) (e.g. softener, filtration system)?   

Please describe:      

               

                    

l)   Do you have any other information regarding your wells/water system that may assist our    

     sampling efforts?                      

Please describe:      

               

 

3)   Sample Permission 

Do you want your potable water supply well sampled?  

        Yes                 No                                  Not Applicable (e.g. no drinking water well on property)  

If you select Yes, you agree to opt in to the sampling program and are required to 

complete the attached Access Permission Agreement.  Please return the Potable Well 

Survey and the Access Permission Agreement in the postage-paid envelope provided 

or by email to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov no later than November 19, 2021. Upon 

receipt of this information, the DNR’s contractor, AECOM, will contact you to coordinate 

the sampling. 

If you select No, please submit the Potable Well Survey in the postage-paid envelope 

provided or by email to Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov. The DNR will record your response 

and no further action is required. If a Potable Well Survey with a no response is not 

received, you may receive additional requests to have your well sampled.  

If you select Not Applicable, please explain: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
        

Signature Date 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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ACCESS PERMISSION AGREEMENT 

for 

POTABLE WATER SUPPLY WELL SAMPLING 

 

BRRTS # 02-36-588656 

Property type: Off-site 

 

I, print name_______________________________ hereby give my permission to the Wisconsin 

Department of Natural Resources (“the DNR”) and its employees, duly authorized 

representatives, agents and contractors, to enter upon and have access at reasonable times to 

property located at print address (street address, city, zip) _______________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________

within Manitowoc County, Wisconsin, referred to herein as the “Property”, and that is owned 

and/or occupied by print name_________________________________________, so that the 

DNR’s contractor may: 

 

(1) Conduct a site visit (or visits)1 for the purpose of collecting a water sample 

from drinking water supply well(s) on the referenced property for per- and 

polyfluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS). 

 

No investigative waste will be generated or temporarily stored on the Property as part of the 

sampling activities.   

 

The permission that is granted herein shall remain in effect until April 30, 2022. After sampling 

is complete, if the owner of the Property wishes to withdraw permission for continued access, the 

owner of the Property shall notify the DNR of that fact in writing via letter or email.  

 

The DNR’s authority to access the Property described above is provided under Wisconsin law 

including:  

  

• Wis. Stat. § 292.11(7)(a) – to take appropriate direct action at a remedial action 

site. 

• Wis. Stat. § 292.31(3) – to investigate or remediate a remedial site. 

• Wis. Admin. Code § NR 716.13(16) - to sample public or private water supply 

wells as part of a regular monitoring program or to determine the extent of 

groundwater contamination, or both; including wells suspected to be affected by 

groundwater contamination. 

 

The DNR will report all sampling results to the owner of the Property, and occupants as 

appropriate, within 10 business days of receiving the sample results from the laboratory. 

 

 
1 The DNR’s contractor intends to conduct a single site visit to the referenced property to collect a drinking water 

sample and any associated quality assurance samples; however, in the circumstance that additional samples are 

required to be collected from the property, an additional site visit may be required. Should additional sampling be 

required, the DNR’s contractor will discuss the need with the Property Owner and will coordinate the additional site 

visit in accordance with the terms outlined within this Access Permission Agreement. 
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Property owner certifications 

Please mark the box to indicate that you understand and agree to the following information. 

 

 As the owner and/or occupant of the Property, I hereby agree not to damage or interfere 

with water sampling activities, as permitted herein. 

 

 As the owner and/or occupant of the Property, I understand that the DNR, in the course of 

conducting investigation activities, may find that contamination has migrated onto my 

Property.  

 

Entry notification  

 

The DNR’s contractor shall coordinate the date/time of sampling with the Property owner and 

will notify the owner of the Property by telephone or email of any planned activity at least 48 

hours in advance of entering the Property. 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF: 

 

___________________________      ____________________ 

Signature of Property Owner or Authorized Representative   Date 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address  

 

___________________________ 

Area Code and Telephone Number 

 

___________________________      

Email Address        

 

Contact information for occupants, tenants, or lessees (if different than owner): 

 

___________________________    

Name of Occupant 

 

___________________________  

Area Code and Telephone Number 

 

___________________________  

Email Address 

 




